
 

  

  
 
 
 

A Message from the Premier 
 
 
On behalf of the Government of Saskatchewan, I am pleased to bring greetings as you 
celebrate Igbo Day of Arts and Culture 2019 – “Oganihu Igbo” –  in Regina.  
 
The people of Saskatchewan place tremendous value on the diverse traditions and cultures 
that can be found throughout this province. We appreciate the many contributions 
Nigerian-Canadians have made to our growing province and the ongoing role they play in 
our economy and our society.  
 
This celebration provides an opportunity to join with community members to celebrate 
Nigerian culture, honour Nigerian-Canadian heritage, and commemorate the valuable 
contributions to the professional and economic developments of Saskatchewan.  
 
Thank you to the organizers for your efforts in preparing tonight’s event, which includes 
Nigerian dance, music, and artistic displays as well as a delicious menu of traditional 
cuisine. 
 
Best wishes for an enjoyable evening of celebration. 
 
 

 
Scott Moe 
Premier 
 


